
 
 

  
         
 

   

 

 

 

Notice of Consultation 

ICT 2019 – 3 – Consultation 
Consultation on Proposed Consumer Protection Regulations 

5 December 2019 

The Utility Regulation and Competition Office (‘OfReg’ or ‘Office’) is launching a 
consultation with all Licensees and the general public in relation to the Office’s final draft 
administrative determination in regard to its proposed Consumer Protection Regulations 
that the Office sees as necessary to protect consumers under the regulatory framework 
of the ICT industry within Cayman Islands.  

The consultation document will be posted on OfReg’s website at www.ofreg.ky.  

The consultation will be conducted as a single phase consultation. Responses to the 
consultation must be submitted to OfReg on or before 5 p.m., 31 January 2020 and are 
to be submitted: 

By e-mail to:  
consultations@ofreg.ky  
  
Or by post to:  
Utility Regulation and Competition Office 
P.O. Box 10189  
Grand Cayman KY1- 1002  
CAYMAN ISLANDS  
  
Or by courier to:  
Utility Regulation and Competition Office 
3rd Floor, Alissta Towers 
85 North Sound Rd. 
Grand Cayman  
CAYMAN ISLANDS  

http://www.ofreg.ky/
mailto:consultations@ofreg.ky

